
 

 

The OBMUA is proud to be a recipient of the 2025 NJWEA Samuel T. 
McGhee award. This award is a special acknowledgment of the core 
philosophy of our organization where we actively encourage and offer 
incentives to our staff to enhance their training and continuing education of its operators, engineers, and 
technicians. 

It is indescribable the pride felt within our organization when we see one of our staff, while on lunch break, 
sitting in the cafeteria studying their textbooks to achieve operator licenses.  Our municipal utilities authority 
encourages our staff to prepare for their upcoming licensing, which is proof that our organization constantly 
strives to be the best. 

Our municipal utilities authority operates a drinking water distribution system that includes two water 
treatment plants as well as a wastewater collection system, with 300 miles of both water mains and gravity 
sewer/force mains with 35 sewage pump stations and 3 drinking water booster stations.  Constantly striving for 
safety, we train our staff, and maintain our certifications, in rescue services. 

Our fully automated SCADA system provides state of the art monitoring for our operators to oversee and 
maintain our wastewater collection system with the greatest amount of efficiency possible.  Our continuing 
education process ensures that our state-of-the-art system is always striving for ways to improve and most 
importantly ensuring our goal of delivering safe and environmentally friendly service. 

It is a great undertaking our organization goes through as we move into the future with our current leadership 
under Michael Roy as both our Executive Director and Authority Engineer.  Mikes leadership provides us with 
his intellectual demeanor and insistence on always looking for the most thought-out solutions as we move into 
the future. 

Our executive team, which includes Walter Gillins, Walter Tier, Raymond Totten, and Michelle Smith are 
instrumental to the high degree of efficiency and morale that our organization enjoys.  As a municipal utilities 
authority, we operate under the supervision of the Old Bridge Township government’s appointed officials, as 
their guidance and oversight ensure that we are always operating within the best interests of our community.  
Our board members are James Blair, Chairman – Frank Webber, Vice Chairman –Edward Casserly, Secretary – 
Dr. Anita Greenberg, Treasurer – Mark Razzoli, Commissioner – Bruce Walker, Commissioner – Perry Simone, 
Commissioner. 
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